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Subject: Thanksgiving
Dearest Colleague, Mr. Mehmet Ali DAĞDEVİREN,
It is with great gratitude that I am writing this letter to express my warm thanks to you and your collaborating professors for the welcome given to all ARACNE partners during Turkish mobility, held from 20 to 24 May 2019. 
Your perfect work of organization and the warmth of your welcome, created the right and indispensable bases for the success of the Staff Meeting that marks an important moment in the development of the ARACNE project. 
I am very sorry that I could not guarantee my presence in Gaziantep! Institutional commitments have forced me to stay in Italy. However, through the reports of my collaborators, Dora Romano, Marilena De Pietro and Silvia Ruggeri, and also thanks to the pictures and messages received from all the partners, I have closely followed your work and the interesting activities carried out, with the same enthusiasm as if I were there!
A warm thank you to the professors Zarif Mor, Mehmet Ozturk, Mehmet Ȍzcan, and all the teachers who have done their best for the development of the activities, without time or availability limits. A special thanks to the students and the families, so ready to welcome and collaborate for the success of the meeting.
Your commitment has allowed a climate of harmony among all the delegations. So, we can rightly look ahead with confidence, continuing because "ARACNE" becomes, through Art, time and place of intercultural education to Peace, to the sharing of educational "good practices" and to the achievement of European citizenship skills.
With the renewed commitment to continue working together towards the idea of ​​Europe that our project, mobility after mobility, contributes to building, I look forward to meeting you in May 2020 in Italy, where we will conclude our wonderful project together, hopefully in a climate of joy and good educational practice sharing.
Sincerely yours,
Cosimo Preite
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